
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: KM/AJ/HD 

 

 

19 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Moorland Discovery Centre 

 

On Tuesday 21 March, students in Year Six will be visiting the Moorland Discovery Centre at Longshaw Estate 

in the Peak District. This experience will take place during the school day. 

 

The children will be taking part in geographical fieldwork and activities which require them to take 

measurements in and around water sites. These will be in a small stream which has very shallow water and 

will be fully risk assessed by the providers prior to the activities taking place. The children will need wellington 

boots or other waterproof boots for treading in the water and will also need appropriate outdoor clothing 

as the weather is likely to be cold in March and the children will be outdoors for most of the day. They will 

also need a waterproof coat in case of wet weather. 

 

The total cost for this visit is £18.00 per child. If your child would like to take part in the visit, please give 

consent and payment via ParentPay. For us to secure the event, it is important that we receive payment 

by 7 March 2024. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such 

as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss 

this with us. 

 

All children will require a packed lunch for this day. If your child is entitled to free school meals and would 

like school to provide your child with a packed lunch, please use the following link to choose your child’s 

sandwich preference https://forms.office.com/e/Axibdiaj3x . 

 

We are really looking forward to this experience!  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

K Moody and A Johnson 

Year 6 class teachers  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Axibdiaj3x

